THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:


HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:

DR. RICHARD HUGHES

DATE:

AUGUST 18, 2005

SUBJECT:

FURNITURE BID - CREEKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

ISSUE



The furniture bid for Creekside Elementary School needs Board approval before furniture  is ordered for this new school.

FACTS


In the budget for Creekside Elementary School are funds for furniture.  The furniture has been bid, and the Board now needs to approve the bid.  The furniture specs were developed in conjunction with the principal, Laura Price.


Bids were received from seven vendors and opened on August 4, 2005.  The lowest bid is recommended for each item except where items quoted did not meet the specifications.

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE BIDS AS NOTED ON THE ATTACHED BID TABULATION FOR FURNITURE FOR CREEKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE BIDS AS NOTED ON THE ATTACHED BID TABULATION FOR FURNITURE FOR CREEKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL.

